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For immediate release: 
NAEDA announces its support of U.S. – South Korean trade agreement 
Fenton, Mo. -- North American Equipment Dealers Association (NAEDA) President/CEO Paul Kindinger has announced the association’s support for the Korea Free Trade Agreement, as well as NAEDA’s encouragement that Congress approve the agreement as soon as possible.

“NAEDA policy supports the expansion of U.S. agricultural trade through bi-lateral and multi lateral trade agreements. We strongly believe the U.S./South Korean Free Trade Agreement is in line with our board policy.  We encourage Congress to approve this agreement as soon as possible and help our overall economy in the process,” said Kindinger.

The association also supports passage of Columbia and Panama trade agreement as soon as possible. “These trade agreement are also important for economic growth, job creation and would allow the benefits of free trade to move agricultural products and manufactured goods into countries who need and want them,” says Kindinger.

--------------------

About NAEDA
The North American Equipment Dealers Association (NAEDA) is based in Fenton, Missouri. It provides educational, financial, manufacturer and government relations services, and legal assistance to more than 5,000 retail agricultural, industrial, large property/rural lifestyle, and outdoor power equipment dealers in the United States and Canada. 

To view this release online, visit http://tiny.cc/USKoreaAgreement.  

